
From: Jon Schmid
To: Rigo Garcia
Subject: Promenade Plan
Date: Monday, June 17, 2024 11:16:49 AM

Hello,
While not formally residents of Whittier, my wife and I are residential property owners in the city (8123
Millergrove Drive, 90606) and feel that we have a vested interest in the outcome of the proposed Plan to
be discussed tomorrow night. We are against any plan that calls for the removal of trees on Greenleaf
Avenue and other areas of Uptown Whittier. We would prefer that necessary sidewalk repairs be made
and that the existing tree canopies be entirely preserved.
Thank you for your time and indulgence, and best regards,
Jon and Carla Schmid
La Mirada
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